Public Administration Committee

From: Marius Smith

Sent: Thursday, 27 March 2014 9:29 AM
To: Public Administration Committee
Subject: Yes to shooting animals in WA

Dear Ms Mesiti,

I am a hunter and recreational shooter. | love the sport and believe that hunting responsibly doesn't endanger our
wildlife at all. Some animals, if left to their own devices, breed excessively fast and become a problem to our flora
and as a result other indigenous fauna. | support the cause to allow hunting on public land.

Sincerely,

Marius Smith



